 District Governor Joe, Fellow Lions
Lions Jeannette:
There has not been any change tot eh Lions Hearing North situation.
In my most recent conversations with Lion Bob Jones, BCLCS Treasurer, he informed me that the Hearing Society is still attempting to carry on, with out any changes from their position last fall.
New hearing aids cost $1,500 per set, with refurbished aids costing $600 per set.  There is no financial assistance available to the clubs on pricing.
They are, however, still accepting used aids for refurbishing, but do not want Aids older than 5 years of age, apparently, models become unable for repairs so fast with technology moving ahead as fast as it does these days.
Hoping all of our members have been able to stay at least one jump ahead of the Covid virus.

